4 March 2022

Address: School Road, Frettenham, Norfolk, NR12 7LL

E mail: office@frettenham.norfolk.sch.uk

Nebula Website: www.harnserfed.co.uk

Telephone: 01603 737405

The team from the Developmental Lab at the UEA have asked if we could pass on the following
information to you. They are a research laboratory based in the Psychology department at the UEA. They
are interested in early child development. The lab is continuously carrying out research studies looking
at how children think, remember and pay attention to things. They use fun tasks with toys or children
look at changing pictures on a screen while they observe and track eye movement etc. Studies vary, it
could be just a one hour visit at the UEA or some studies follow children’s development over a number
of years. They understand how busy family life can be and really appreciate any time you can commit to
help them. After extensive preparation and detailed risk assessments the labs are running studies with
social distancing as well as online. They have free parking at the UEA or can reimburse public transport
travel costs. To thank you for your time your child will receive a toy and a “child Scientist’ T-shirt and on
some studies they pay you a small thank you for your time. This research aims to aid diagnosis and
intervention tools for children in the future. You can register to find out more information here:

https://ddlab.ripplescience.com/survey/txmAWFzaaAT3vWQ7h/oe9elwClpWfCm6ENMH/form?source=
Nebula
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UEA Child Psychology Lab need your help!

We are looking for children under 5 to help us with our
child development research studies.

At the Developmental Dynamics Laboratory in the School
of Psychology at the University of East Anglia in Norwich,
we research how children think, remember and pay
attention to things and how these abilities change in early
development.

Your child is never too young to register with us & we can
keep you up to date on new studies, We have new studies
starting soon in our COVID-secure lab and online!

If you would like to sign up to hear about future studies
or would like more information, please contact us at:

Child.Scientist@uea.ac.uk or message ([f§ @0DPSYUEA




Reading Challenge 1

We are pleased to announce that the winner of the Reading Challenge, organised by the Friends, is William
from Class 2.

William was fortunate enough to go into the cockpit of a Vulcan bomber aircraft and he had lots of fun doing
this!




